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What is new in the garden?
Thanks to a generous grant from the Capitol Hill Community

Foundation, Ms. Harding-Wright's preschool class was able to

purchase materials to study monarch caterpillars.  Students are

learning about the life cycle of the monarch and rearing caterpillars

at home.  Monarchs are dependent on milkweed to survive.  In order to

support monarchs and this project, we will be planting milkweed in the

garden at Miner Elementary. Head to the garden and carefully

observe these butterflies in their habitat! 
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Whats Growing?

Pumpkins
Cauliflower
Broccoli

Hot Peppers

Sweet Potatoes

Kale
Collard Greens

Carrots

Sweet Peppers
Potatoes

Check us out on Instagram @minerelementarygarden

The garden is open for community use 

Monday through Friday from 8:00 to 3:30. Stop on by!


